[Service Date September 21, 2005]

September 21, 2005

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS
(By Friday, October 21, 2005)

RE: Passenger Transportation Companies, Rulemaking Review of Chapters
480-30 WAC and Chapter 480-40 WAC, in Docket No. TC-020497

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On August 15, 2005, the Commission issued a notice to all interested persons of
an updated discussion draft of rules for Passenger Transportation Companies.
Written comments on the proposed rules were due on September 15, 2005.
Several interested persons recently notified Commission Staff of the need for an
extension of time to file written comments on the draft rules. The updated
discussion draft of rules for Passenger Transportation Companies is available for
inspection on the Commission’s web site at www.wutc.wa.gov/020497.

The Commission extends the date for filing comments to October 21, 2005. The
Commission offers any stakeholders who have not yet filed comments and
stakeholders who wish to file additional comments during this round the same
extension of time. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Bonnie
Allen at ballen@wutc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1226.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN
Executive Secretary
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